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Introduction

This document contains comments for the GBNC/IECEx regarding the Agenda item 17.1.1 Finance.

These comments along with other matters will be considered during the September 2023 IECEx Management Committee meeting in Edinburgh.










		

IECEx Secretariat





	Address:

Level 33, Australia Square
264 George Street
Sydney NSW 2000
Australia
	Contact Details:

Tel: +61 2 4628 4690
Fax: +61 2 4627 5285
e-mail:info@iecex.com
http://www.iecex.com














Mr. Chris Agius
IECEx Secretariat
c/o IEC Central Office
3, rue de Varembé
P.O. BOX 131
CH-1211 Geneva 20, Switzerland

Subject:	GBNC/IECEx comment on ExMC/1941/DA, item 17.1.1 

Dear Chris:

In recent years there has been increased and continued focus by IEC on the financial contribution paid to the IEC by the four conformity assessment systems. The IEC board have reiterated that they require the conformity assessment systems to cover all of the operations and IT development costs provided by the IEC, with an expectation that the contribution due from the conformity assessment systems (and ultimately their membership) will need to increase in future years. We believe that the IECEx membership should be fully engaged in the development of any resultant financial operating model and hence we support the proposal from the USNC in respect of formation of a dedicated finance working group for IECEx. We note that the IECEE already successfully operates its WG 18 Finance for this purpose.

We also note that the next IEC Treasurer Meeting after ExMC will be in November 2023, and therefore we recommend that this group be created with immediate effect so that it can provide input and respond to any matters arising from that meeting.

Sincerely,

Raj Vagdia
[bookmark: _Hlk144744200]GBNC/IECEx Secretary
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